Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
CENTRAL OFFICE
MANILA

MEMORANDUM
FOR : ROBERTO R. BERNARDO, CESO I
Undersecretary for Regional Operations in

NCR, Regions III, IV-A, IV-B, V, VI, VII and VIII
This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 31 March 2023 of DPWH Region VI Director NERIE D. BUENO, CESO
111, endorsing the Project Modification requested by District Engineer CESAR M. HIPONA, JR., Tloilo City District
Engineering Office, under the FY 2023 General Appropriations Act (GAA), to wit:

As per GAA/Original | As Modified
Project Description
UACS No. 300226107699000
Project ID: = P00734028VS

Convergence and Special Support Program Convergence and Special Support Program

Basic Infrastructure Program - Multi-Purpose Buildings/
Facilities to support Social Services

Basic Infrastructure Program - Multi-Purpose Buildings/
Facilities to support Social Services

Construction/Improvement  of  Multi-Purpose  Bldg.
(Pavilion) at Brgy. San Lorenzo, Lapuz, Tioilo City

Construction/Improvement of Multi-Purpose Bldg.
(Pavilion) at San Lorenzo, Brgy. Loboc, Lapuz, Iloilo

City
2 Unit Cost Allocation - Unit Cost Estimated
Physical Target (P'000) (P'000) Physical Target (P'000) Cost (P'000)
Cwi- Cwi-
) 4,950.00/ . 4,950.00/
Construction of ! Construction of ’
Multipurpose Building: Nunjbe_er of 4,950.00 Multipurpose Building: Nun?bgr of 4,850.00
Building Building
1 Number of Building 1 Number of Building
EAO - 50.00 EAO - 50.00
Total: | 5,000.00 Total: 5,000.00

Modification is sought due to:

1. Change in the project location from “Brgy. San Lorenzo, Lapuz, Tloilo City” to “San Lorenzo, Brgy. Loboc,
Lapuz, Tloilo City” since there is no existing Brgy. San Lorenzo in the District of Lapuz in the City of Iloilo.
However, the project will be constructed in San Lorenzo which is located in Brgy. Loboc, Lapuz, Iloilo City.

2. Attached are the following supporting documents: Approved Program of Works (POW), Detailed
Engineering Design (DED), Certificate of Availability of Funds, GIS Map, and Certification from the LGU of
Tloilo City.

Based on our evaluatjo submitted request for modification of the said project is in order. Hence, the said

od for the Undersecretary’s consideration and approval.

MARI LINA E. CABRAL, Ph.
Undersecretary for Planning and
Public-Private Partnership Service

APPROVED/ D@PROVGD:

ROBERTO R. BERNARDO, CESO I
Undersecretary for Regional Operations in
NCR, Regions III, IV-A, IV-B, V, VI, VII and VIII
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